October 17, 1958

Shelton and Warren 0il Producers
73), Petroleum Bldg.
Roswell, New Mexico

Re: Gulf St. #1 NE SE
Secs 4=-175-29E.

Dear Sir:

Inchecking thru our files I find that we do not have
Form C-103, reporting your casing program on the above
mentioned well.

Please submit (3) three copies of this form to this
office as soon as possible.

Yours very truly,
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

M. Lo Armstrong,
Supeyvisor, District No. 2
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